BROOKVALE GROBY LEARNING CAMPUS

Valuing Everyone, Achieving Excellence

Weekly Parent Bulletin

31st March 2023

Dear Parent / Carer,

Good afternoon and welcome to the final Parent Bulletin for the spring term. Please find below
important campus information relating to our campus and students.

We wish you all a very ‘Happy Easter’ and look forward to seeing students back in school on Monday
17th April.

CELEBRATIONS & EVENTS THIS WEEK:

Year 7 trip to The Globe in London 27.3.23 PA trip to De Montfort Hall 27.3.23 P16 BCI BETT Show 29.3.23

Teaching & Learning MARCH 2023
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Newsletter

MARCH 2023

DTV (&S R
AL il RS S
.5 YQFE RM@US Easter Sunday, 9 April 2023 Y % //’&

World Autism Day 2.4.23 Happy Easter 9.4.23 Year 7 Keira Ghuman artwork



https://sway.office.com/7y21Z4pxPp8ISV0M?ref=Link&loc=play
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1PbEPYOq4pqY92DCdmtZRQvAK711xoUph/view
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All Years e Arbor - if you're planning on changing your personal details, such as your contact
number or address, remember you can update these on your child’s Arbor account.
Letter from Mr Godwin - Please click here for the letter sent earlier today via email.
Lost Property - click here to view the many items at Reception without identifiable
names including a number of yellow JD Sports Bags with a range of PE items, glasses,
drink bottles, hats, gloves and a key. Unclaimed items will be recycled or donated.
Please help us to reunite items by ensuring bags or labels have legible names.

Years7-9 | e Please find below this week's tip for how to use KO's for homework:
Word up and your KO.pdf Many thanks. Ms Gajjar

e KS3 Homework Club - is now open to Years 7, 8 and 9. It takes place on Tuesdays
and Thursdays from 3.15 - 4.00pm in the Brookvale Library. There is a maximum of
32 students and places will be on a first come, first served basis.

Bookings can be made via Arbor - School — Activities — Clubs — KS3 Homework
Club - Summer Term.

e London Theatre Residential 24th and 25th May 2023 - we are currently approaching
names on the waiting list as, unexpectedly, a small number of places have become
available. If your child is lucky and is offered a place, please respond quickly so we
know whether or not to move on to the next student on the list. As the trip
departure is close, the full trip cost of £215 will be needed.

Year 7 e Places of Worship Trip - we are planning a day trip as part of our cross curricular days
to visit three different places of worship in Leicester. Visits are to St Mary’s de Castro,
The Shri Swaminarayan Hindu Mandir and the Nagarjuna Kadampa Buddhist Centre.
Further details will be shared by email and students will be assigned to a specific day
as the trip will be repeated on different days.

Year 8 e Year 8 HPA students have been invited to the National Space Centre, Leicester on
Friday 9th June. Please find more information here as emailed.

e Year 8 Progress Evening Appointments for Thursday 20th April - these can now be
booked at schoolcloud click here for the link.

Year 11 e Year 11 Exams Timetable Warm Up Booklet - click here for this important booklet
which has details of arrangements during the exams period, including warm up
sessions, exam dates and contingency dates.

e Year 11 - Letters of Support Thank you for all of your fantastic responses to this
initiative over the past few weeks. The Google Form is due to close this week in order
to allow us to get the letters formatted ahead of printing them for the students'
return to school after Easter.

If you are yet to complete the form and write a letter of support for your child for the
summer exam period, please could | ask that you do so as soon as possible. We are
really looking forward to giving these to students and we are sure they will be hugely
appreciated. Here is the link once again: Year 11 parent letters of support



https://drive.google.com/file/d/1hTHgzx1sBMYnsMg-PZS4LYUHa1w-hDk3/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1E0hZPaMX9guX7H-DdkAsw9UhS9_-a-R2/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1l2Q1pQRKXk_TpXicovA4RqdSlIq76beP/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/11sG6vLAN6duQCIJ7ZcaCRyyh-lPEosoX/view?usp=sharing
https://brookvalehighschool.schoolcloud.co.uk/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Mr0-OifXmWc7ZyUS_EvbR3OfaXu_1WTo/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1Ytmy3KN-3YrSSnaVIcBuP27ACeL9NsVZYRaJhNfZjNU/edit

BROOKVALE GROBY LEARNING CAMPUS

Valuing Everyone, Achieving Excellence

Weekly Parent Bulletin

® During form time this half term, the focus has switched to ensuring students are
preparing effectively for the summer exam period. We have been drawing inspiration
from the PIXL Prepare to Perform initiative as students make their own revision
pledge each week; a small change they will implement to make study gains. This
week, we have focused on the structure of revision and use of one specific resource
that all students have been given: Diagnose-Therapy-Test strategy. Take a look at the
link provided for an insight and hopefully it can help you to support your children at
home as the exam period draws closer.

® Please see the latest Maths Newsletter with important information in the lead up to
examinations - Maths Newsletter

e Year 11 Prom - tickets are currently still available on Arbor School Shop_click here for
information.

Year 13 e Year 13 Exams Timetable Warm Up Booklet - click here for this important booklet
which has details of arrangements during the exams period, including warm up
sessions, exam dates and contingency dates.

Happy Easter to our
students and their families’


https://drive.google.com/file/d/14xbK1iYclIk7IhNlg0HkkZ0-laa9sxqU/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/14xbK1iYclIk7IhNlg0HkkZ0-laa9sxqU/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1P9nmyEEWe9RY5n1TpPOvXjd70L7zkMo8/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1hZeSbPbXKF5HXCRqBcUGNH8oGsuSWpeS/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fi_6fFRRAQ9dRi2Om7vfeAG91R1ikQuS/view?usp=sharing

